
successful Bible Training Classes We carried oh through-
The attendance and interest of the 

meetings, as well as the membership of the Association 
steadly increased.

In 1887 the building fund was started, and the students 
at that time subscribed over $1000. During the past two 

through and energetic canvass was made of the 
wholt? University, the result of which brings the total 
amount subscribed to about $3,500. The subscriptions 
of this last canvass are payable before January 1st, 1893.

Many men now fdling important pos’tions out in the 
world, are grateful for the Christian Fellowship, and 
strength-giving influence which the McGill Y. M. C. A. 
exerted on their lives and characters while they were 
undergraduates.

Such is the history of our association, 
eagerly forward to the time when occupying a building of 

the College Grounds, we shall be fully equip­
ped to carry on our work of caring for and developing 
the spiritual life, in the undergraduates of our beloved 
Alma Mater.
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